
Dear Smalley Community, August 29, 2022

Now that we are back in school, over 520+ student’s arriving and being dismissed will be
very hectic.  As you know we had major traffic on Cherry Avenue last year.  To ensure student
and pedestrian safety, the town has painted a yellow bus zone and two handicap spots.

There is absolutely no idling, parking, or drop off allowed in those zones. (See
pictures below)

Those areas are to be left free of any vehicle for any amount of time.



The area lined in red in the picture below is another area where parking is not
permitted during school hours

During arrival there is absolutely no parking in front of Smalley!

This area is strictly for you to pull up, as far as you can, drop off your child, and drive
away.

Going forward, myself, or other building employees, will be outside monitoring
traffic.  If you prefer to wait with your child, then please find a spot where parking is
permitted.

Should the “Drop and Drive” section be full, then please continue driving until
you can find a permitted parking space.

As always, thank you for your continued patience and support.  Should you have
any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out.


